Scott the Ladies of Rotary are getting ready to help several families with the money we
made at the sweet booth but could use another $500.00 if you have some left in your
budget. There are more families in need this year than last year, we had $1300 to use
last year and would like the same this year if we could but are a little short because
sweet booth didn't make as much and we lost some of our members which pay $25.00
each year per person. Anything you can do would be used for families in our area, but
will understand if it is too late to ask you for this.

Thanks so much
Kay McKinnie

Scott

The 1000 would be great but whatever you give us is ok with me. We are in the process of locating
families in the greatest need. We would like to have money together by middle of December so we can
shop for families and find places for families to stay for Christmas that are homeless. Thanks a million
times for your help with this money you will make families Christmas a happy time. | will send you a
breakdown of what we do with money so you can share with Rotary after Christmas. Thanks again
Sent from my iPhone Kay L McKinnie



